
 
 

 
 
 

Press release 

The letter of allotment for planning and 
monitoring in the welfare sector to the City of 
Gothenburg has been filed for appeal 
STOCKHOLM, MARCH 7, 2016 – A request has been filed for appeal of the previously announced 
letter of allotment by the City of Gothenburg to Kartena, a subsidiary of Addnode Group, for a 
planning and monitoring system for the welfare area. The request for appeal was submitted to the 
Administrative Law Office in Gothenburg.  

For more information of the letter of allotment, please see the press release dated to February 23, 2016. 

 

For more information, please contact:  

Staffan Hanstorp, President and CEO of Addnode Group AB  

Tel: +46 (0) 733 77 24 30, e-mail: staffan.hanstorp@addnodegroup.com 
 
Andreas Wikholm, President Addnode Group Process Management  

Tel: +46 (0) 70 394 42 07, e-mail: andreas.wikholm@addnodegroup.com 

 
About Addnode Group  

Addnode Group offers operation-critical IT-solutions to selected markets within both private and public 
sectors. We acquire, build and develop companies that deliver operation-critical IT solutions for specific 
needs from our customers. Every day, 500,000 engineers use our systems to develop and maintain 
products, buildings and installations. 100,000 employees in the public sector use our solutions for 
municipal and government management. We have 1,200 employees in Sweden, Austria, Denmark, 
Finland, Germany, India, Norway, Slovakia, the UK and the US and Serbia. Net sales in 2015 amounted 
to SEK 1,900 M. Addnode Group's Series B share is listed on the Nasdaq Stockholm. For more 
information, please visit www.addnodegroup.com. 
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